
 

 

 ADVISORY NOTICE 
 

RAF Lakenheath celebrates Fourth of July with a 

fireworks display 

  

ROYAL AIR FORCE LAKENHEATH, England – RAF 

Lakenheath will be holding a COVID-compliant outdoor 

event that will involve a traditional fireworks display, in 

honour of the Fourth of July U.S. holiday.  The 

fireworks will likely be seen and heard for roughly ten 

minutes beginning at around 10 p.m. on Friday. 

 

This announcement is provided so our neighbours, 

especially those with pets and livestock, have notice of 

the display.  We also hope that our neighbours and 

local communities surrounding RAF Lakenheath will 

have clear skies to enjoy the fireworks display from 

their gardens. 

For media queries, please contact the 48th Fighter Wing 

Public Affairs Office at 48fw.pa@us.af.mil. 

(Via Nicky Glading parish clerk 01842 337488) 

mailto:48fw.pa@us.af.mil

